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THINK SNOW

 
Dear Members 
A big thank you to all members for their 
continued patronage of our Club and for 
the support you have extended to our 
directors and board. Regards for a 
healthy and restful Christmas period. I 
hope you enjoy all that comes with this 
busy season and all the joy that 
Christmas brings. 
 
 

The letters contained in this newsletter 
will keep you up to date with current 
issues and developments in regards to 
our Club. Other articles include: 

• Rates for Castaways Units; 
• Rates for Pygmy Possum Lodge; 
• Updated credits; 
• Booking forms & booking form 

cover sheets 
Happy reading ! 
 
Regards 
Ross Sutherland 
 
Delays with Castaways Units 
Delay in improvements to Castaways is 
due to the local Council inefficiencies. 
Should have been approved 90 days after 
March. A letter of complaint has been 
sent to the council requesting 
compensation for increasing costs over 
that period. 
 
Ongoing updated information can be 
gained by providing 

QuickTime™ and a
TIFF (Uncompressed) decompressor

are needed to see this picture.

http://www.eloueraskiclub.asn.au


geoff.mathie@bigpond.com your current 
email address. Note that emails will be 
sent out under ‘bcc’ so that your email 
address is not made public. To date, 
Geoff has 70 member email addresses. 
The previous address list held by Ian 
Warlters had was found to be inoperable 
due to the large number of persons 
changing their address. 
 
Work Party Evaluation 

• All kitchen cupboards in West 
Wing have been re-hinged and 
fitted with dampers; 

• Considerable internal painting 
completed in West Wing; 

• Two remaining old stoves 
hopefully will be replaced by 
winter; and  

• All broken windows now 
repaired (in excess of $900) – 
they do break easier in lodge due 
to low temperatures in winter. 

 
New Owners – Charlotte 
Pass  
Charlotte Pass Village is now in the 
hands of Mr Ian Barry and Mr Kevin 
Blyton who bought the company and 
met with Charlotte Pass Ski Lodges 
Association representatives late in 
September. They will be making 
improvements to the village for next 
season and we have been advised that 
Charlotte Pass Village lifts will operate 
from the weekend of June 6 and run until 
the weekend of September 21 in 2008. 
Prices of transport and packages not 
available at this date but we are assured 
that they will be very attractive. 
 
Great News 
Priority Bookings 
Reminders: 

• Weekly bookings begin from noon on 
Sunday and end noon the following 
Sunday 
• There is NO additional booking fee or 
credit card levy 
• A booking form cover sheet is provided 
with your booking form, signing your 
booking form is taken as acceptance of 
the terms and conditions as printed on 
the cover sheet. 
Priority Winter Bookings 
• Priority Booking Date/Time by post is 
to arrive by: Tuesday 4th March 2008  
• All forms should be completed in every 
detail and include payment, cheques 
payable to Elouera Ski Club Ltd or full 
credit card details (master card or Visa 
only) and membership number, then 
addressed to: (any other address will 
jeopardise your booking) 
PRIORITY BOOKING 
ELOUERA SKI CLUB LTD 
4 LEUMEAH CLOSE 
WEST PENNANT HILLS 
NSW 2125 
• Bookings may be hand delivered to the 
above address by 5.00pm (1700hrs) on: 
Tuesday 4th March 2008 
NOT AT THE SYDNEY MARKETS 
CLUB 
 

THINK SNOW 
 
Bookings other than 
Priority 
For Bookings prior to Tuesday 6th June 
2008 and after priority bookings have 
been determined, ring the Booking 
Officer 0n (02) 0425 256 255 to check 
on availability and confirmation of dates 
required, then complete a Booking Form 
and send with payment to: 
ELOUERA SKI CLUB LTD 
4 LEUMEAH CLOSE 

mailto:geoff.mathie@bigpond.com


WEST PENNANT HILLS 
NSW 2125 
………………or check website. If 
booking on-line, print a copy of your 
booking and post it with your payment 
to the above address. If not received 
within 7 days at the above address, 
booking may be re-let. 
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On-line Bookings 
A huge thank you to Judy Jenkinson 
who has worked extremely hard to 
provide access to an on-line booking 
facility for club members and other 
interested parties wishing to stay with 
us. Judy has work diligently and she has 
given a great deal of time and effort 
towards the development of our ‘web’ 
presence. 
 
On-line booking can be accessed 
through our website at: 
www.eloueraskiclub.asn.au 
As with any booking information, it is 
extremely important that the person 
making a booking provides all 
information required and provides 
payment. Failure to provide this 
information could jeopardise your. One 
night bookings(on-line) are no longer 
available, please contact the booking 
officer. 
 
Please make a copy of your on-line 
booking and post it with a cheque to: 
4 Leumeah Close 
West Pennant Hills 2125 
 
Or 
Fax information to 02 9875 2706 with 
credit card details (these are master card 
or VISA only). 
 

For members not accessing the 
Internet, bookings can be completed 
in the usual way. We will continue to 
provide both paper forms and written 
communication through newsletters 
for a minimum of two years before 
moving more directly to the Internet. 
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PYGMY POSSUM 
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SMOKE FREE 

ZONE 
 


